‘that the Doiler Survey will become due at the end

24th June, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the
11th ultimo respecting the steamer "LORD GLADSTONE",
I shall be obliged if you will kindly let me know
what ar-angements are proposed to be made for th
further examination of the H.?. cylindere. :

I teke this opportunity to point out
of the present month.

Yours faithfully,
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